
  
   

 

Dear Parents/Guardians 
 
Just a reminder that the Lower School Concert will be taking place on Thursday 19 May at St Martin's 
Church.  

Admission is free and the concert will begin at 7.30pm. 
 
I look forward to welcoming you on Thursday. 
 
Kind regards 
 
C Fay 
Director of Music 

 


